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MEETING NOTICE 
 

LIBRARIES & CULTURAL AFFAIRS 
 
 
 
DATE:  Thursday, September 10th, 2015  
 
TIME:  6:00PM       
 
PLACE: Spuyten Duyvil Library 
  650 West 235th Street 

 
 

     AGENDA 
 
 
1. New Business 

Our guest speaker will be the NYPL Associate Director, West Bronx 
Neighborhood Library Network, for our five Community Board libraries.  
Her name is Angie Miraflor.  The topic to be addressed will be the plans of 
the New York Public Library system for this coming year.  We are 
interested in learning of any plans for upgrading any of our 5 branch 
libraries in such need.   We want to know if there will be any extension of 
hours of service.  We want to learn about all the programs each branch 
offers in addition to the different book selections and the languages in 
which these can be found. 
 

2. Old Business 
Vote on the acceptance of the minutes of the June meeting. 
 
 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, October 8, 2015.  The location and 
time to be determined. 

 
 

Marvin Goodman, 
Chair 
Libraries & Cultural Affairs Committee 
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